
HCP Committee 

From: 	 Ann Pitcaithley <pitcaith@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Monday, December 20, 2021 11:26 AM 

To: 	 Karla Peters; Mary Kielty; HCP Committee 

Subject: 	 Re: War Memorial Wailuku 

I neglected to include that in the War Memorial two upper courts for pickleball courts estimates, the tennis nets would 

not need to be removed.. 

Thank you, Ann Pitcaithley 

On Mon, Dec 20, 2021 at 11:10 AM Ann Pitcaithley <pitcaith@gmail.com> wrote: 

Aloha Karla Peters, 

Alex Loria and I have contacted John at All Court Hawaii regarding possible resurfacing (repainting) the two upper 

courts at War Memorial and painting of lines for 4 - 6 pickleball courts. 

John said that with your permission, he would be happy to provide an estimate for this project.. Again, players 

would provide their own portable pickleball nets, so this estimate would not include the installation of permanent 

nets.. This is with the understanding that this could be a temporary and cost effective solution to accommodate the 

explosive number of pickleball players. in Central Maui, which is the most underserved area in Maui.. I believe that you 

are considering other options for permanent pickleball courts in Wailuku or Kahului, but I think that will not be until 

2024 or later. 

Thank you, 

Ann Pltcaithley, Wailuku 

808 250-2280 


